
 

Make a Display Table  

for Rally Day! 
 

 

Prepare an exhibit to be displayed 
in the hallway of the Legislative 

Plaza showing what your homeschool is 

doing. These displays tell volumes to our 
lawmakers of the exciting education our 

students receive and of the vibrancy of the 
home educating life style while dispelling the misconceptions of homeschooling, including the 

myth our children are poorly socialized!  

These can be anything from the trophies of the Nashville Warriors, National Homeschool Bas-
ketball Champions, to your children's school work or art work! Make it a fun project to create 

your own tri-fold display! 

 

If you have an exhibit you'd like to display, please contact Pam Archer by this Tuesday, March 
29th at <davidandpam.archer@att.net> or call her at 615-516-6157.  THEA will rent the tables 
for you & provide the to-the floor tablecloth! You supply the display with either a 3' or 6' foot-

print!! If you miss Pam, leave a message with your contact information & whether you need 3' 
or 6' space for your display. There is still room for your display, so give Pam a call! 
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